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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

BANKSIA BULLETIN  -  Thursday 11  June 2020 

Mt Martha Primary School strives to empower students to be active learners who make a positive  

impact in a changing world. 

Our Mission is to ensure high quality and engaging learning program that builds 

 on the capability of every student. 

Return to On Site Learning 
Congratulations to our students in Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 for a very successful return to 
onsite learning on Tuesday. Students were glad to be back at school seeing their teachers and 
friends and engaging in learning back at school. They are quickly settling in and adapting to some 
new routines.  Teachers have been prioritising activities to assist in the transition back to school 
and re-establishing relationships. Our students in Prep, Year 1 and Year 2 continue to have a very 
smooth resumption to school. 
 
Once again I would like to thank parents and carers for all of your work in delivering the remote 
learning program. Teaching can be challenging at the best of times and your work engaging with 
your children and the teachers has been fantastic!  Included in the today’s BB is a letter of thanks 
from Jenny Atta, Secretary, Department of Education and Training. 
 
“Transition to Onsite Parent and Carers Handbook”- A reminder that the handbook contains   
important information about the return to school and current protocols.  It has previously been 
sent out on Compass.  Information is based on recommendations from Victoria’s Chief Medical 
Officer and DET with a view to limiting transference of COVID-19 and applies to all members of our 
school community.  

A reminder that: 

 Unwell students should not be sent to school or remain at school if symptoms appear  
during the day or they become unwell. Parents will be contacted to collect unwell students 
who will be supervised while isolated from other students.   

 Social distancing between adults is a key control measure and must continue to be        
practiced.    Parents are encouraged to only be onsite for essential business.  Parents must 
not enter classrooms or corridors, must wait offsite at drop off and pick up and not        
congregate at the school gates. In the initial days of returning to school some students may 
require a parent to walk them in to school or a pick up but we should all be working to 
minimise this.  Initial communication with teachers will still be via the teachers’ gmail and 
phone numbers used in the remote learning program. 

 The school day will commence at 9am as usual. Please follow the “Kiss and Go” rules. 

 At the end of the day, Years 3 to Year 6 will finish school at 3.20pm. Students in Prep to 
Year 2 will finish at 3.30pm as usual. Siblings should have a pre-arranged and clearly   
understood outside meeting place if travelling home together. 

 Students should bring their own named water bottle as drinking fountains are not         
available.   

Thank you for your assistance in implementation of these strategies. This will assist in keeping our 

school community safe.  

More information about the return to school and coronavirus (COVID-19) can be found on the 

Department’s website, which will continue to be updated: 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/department/Pages/coronavirus.aspx 

Welcome - A huge welcome to Stefanie N and her family who joined our school community this 

week. 

Kind regards, Martin Page. 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/department/Pages/coronavirus.aspx


 

 
LETTER FROM  JENNY ATTA SECRETARY DET 



 

 

 Continued LETTER FROM  JENNY ATTA SECRETARY DET  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL NOTICES 

Dates to Remember 

Coming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JUNE 

 

Thursday 11th 

School Council Webex Meeting 6.45pm 

 

Monday 15th 

Years 3 & 4 Planning Day  

 

Tuesday 16th 

Prep & Year 1 Planning Day  

 

Wednesday 17th  

Year 2 Planning Day  

 

Thursday 18th 

Year 5 & 6 Planning Day  

 

Friday 19th   

Specialist Planning Day  

 

Friday 26th 

END OF TERM 2 EARLY DISMISSAL 2.30PM 

 

JULY 

 

Monday 13th  

TERM 3 COMMENCES TODAY 

 

 

 

Parents are reminded to log into the Compass 
Parent Portal to consent and/or pay by the 
due date.  

Please let the office know if your child will be 
away and/or will not be attending the event.  

 

TERM DATES: 2020 

Term 2 14th April to 26th June  

Term 3 13th July to 18th September  

Term 4 5th October to 18th December 

  

 

BANKING EVERY TUESDAY 

EVENTS 

2020  

COST CLOSING 

DATE 

   

   

   

   

   

   

      

2020 EVENTS 

POSTPONED 

COMPASS EVENT PAYMENT/CONSENT 

                          CALENDAR 



 

 

 2021 PREP ENROLMENTS NOW OPEN 



 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back everyone after a very strange Term 2!   

 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions school sporting events have been postponed for Term 3 and 4. We may be 
able to reschedule some of our whole school events and our senior sports but we will wait on advice 
from the Department of Education.   

 

JOGGING CLUB 

Unfortunately until we are notified of any change to the COVID-19 restrictions, we won’t be holding      
jogging club.   Fingers crossed that we are able to get back into full swing when we return in Term 3. Until 
then – keep active and let’s get jogging in Term 3! 

 

SUMMER LIGHTNING PREMIERSHIP – TERM 2 

All inter-school sporting events and competitions must be postponed until further notice. 

Our SLP, WLP and District Cross Country events have all been postponed with the hope that later in Term 
3 or Term 4, we can possibly reschedule these competitions.  

 

REMOTE LEARNING 

I hope that over the 6 to 8 weeks that you were doing your remote learning from home that you         
managed to try out some of my challenges and activities? It was so nice to see posts to my padlet,      
showing what you were doing via video or photos. I’m glad that I could bring some laughter and             
enjoyment into your remote learning days and even             
embarrass myself a little. 

Thank you to the parents/guardians for everything you did to 
keep your child active and motivated.  I appreciate everything 
you have done. 

 

Cameron Sweatman 
PE Teacher                              
 

SPORT NEWS 



 

 

                             
 

Week 9 (June 15 - 19) 

 

Mon 15 June - Years 3 & 4 (8 classes) 

Tuesday 16 June - Prep and Yr 1 (7 classes) 

Wed 17 June - Years 2 (5 classes) 

Thursday 18 June - Year 5 & 6 (8 classes) 

Friday 19 June - Specialists  

 

Hoping this information proves to be useful in selecting footwear on these 
particular days.  

 

Thanks for your cooperation. 

BE YOU TEAM 

 

 

 

Due To COVID-19 restrictions parents and caregivers will not be able to access Lost Property. We have 

recently sorted the lost property area and any school clothing with the students name clearly labelled 

has been returned to their classroom. 

Lost property will be sorted at the end of every week and any items not labelled will be transferred to 

the swap area in the Gym Foyer. 

To reduce the amount of clothing that ends up in lost property on a daily basis, could you please       

ensure that all items are labelled with your child’s full name so that they can be 

returned to their classroom. 

 

Thank you  

PLANNING WEEK TERM 2 2020 

LOST PROPERTY  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              
 

HOLIDAY PROGRAM NEWS 



STIRLING  TENNIS COACHING  MT  MARTHA TENNIS CLUB                                                    

Tennis….fun for life! Coordination, fitness and fun                               
Tennis lessons from only $18 per week                                                 

Hot Shots program 4-16yrs                                                                  
Adults Cardio program Mon-Fri 9.30am  

Extensive Holiday program running during Easter 

 School Holidays  

slingard8@bigpond.com or call Stirling 0411 082 723 

DR PETER SCOTT ORTHODONTIST 

  Children & Adult Specialist Orthodontist                                       

Creating Beautiful Smiles  

13 Beach St, Frankston 3199                                                                           

PH: 9783 4511 

http://www.drpeterscottorthodontist.com.au/  

SOUTH BEACH PROJECT 

Open daily from 8am for 
       breakfast & lunch. 
Music from 1.30pm on Sunday. 

Space available for private event                          

 5974 4443 

                  Website: www.southbeachproject.com.au 

ADVERTISING 

 

ADVERTISING NOW AVAILABLE  

Please email the school email 

mount.martha.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au  

http://www.drpeterscottorthodontist.com.au/
http://www.southbeachproject.com.au
https://www.framingstudio553.com.au/

